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To:

Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

registrar
July-05-17 10:44 AM

FW: Letter of Comment -

Follow up
Completed

•
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Original Message-----
F rom: webmaster@ontarioenergyboa rd.ca [mai Ito :webm aster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: July-05-17 10:08 AM

To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --

2017-07-05

-- Case Number -­

EB-2017-0049

-- Name --

Wendy Boone-Watt

-- Phone ---
-- Company --

-- Address ---
-- Comments --

Enough already, we are already paying exorbitant hydro rates, to increase distribution rates is ludicrous and unfair. Try
streamlining internally, reorganizing/restructuring and freezing salaries for current Hydro One employees, their salaries
are way out of line, so unfair.

-- Attachment --

I


